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We are currently participating in the Glenn Thompson Canned 
Food Drive.  Send in any items you can with your child.  All 
donations will benefit families in the Blanchester School District.  
Homerooms are competing for an Ice Cream Party as well! 
 
Our Holiday Shop begins on Monday, December 9 and will be open 
throughout the week.  This gives students an opportunity to share in 
the gift of giving to family and friends.  Prices range from 25 cents to 
$11.00.   
 
Friday, December 13 will be our Diabetes Awareness Day.  
Students can pay $1.00 and can wear a hat to school that day.  All 
proceeds will go to diabetes research.  This idea was presented to 
me by a student with diabetes. 
 
Kona Ice will be here on December 20.  Prices range from $2.00 to 
$5.00.  Profit is used directly back to students in the form of supplies 
and rewards. 
 
Please read the back for information on the upcoming 5th grade 
Musical Mrs. Bisig puts on for Music class. 
 
I would love to hear from you, so do not hesitate to contact me at 
937-783-2040 or goodrichm@blan.org 
 
Enjoy the weekend!   Remember:  Believe     Learn     Achieve     Now 
 

 


